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1. In the month of December, we had 4332 views of the website which is slightly lower

than the 4696 views in November. The highest number of views in the last 30 days

were:

● Our Meeting

● Home Page

● Script and Slides

● Contact List

● Winter Solstice Dance Party

2. There were no new pages added to the site since the last report.

3. There will be an upcoming clean up and organization of the Treasury Reports page

for ease of use, and greater clarity for our membership.
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